
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 10/23/2012 4:42:06 PM 

dfl@cpuc.ca.gov (dfl@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's Rebuttal Testimony on A. 12-03-026

Hi Damon,

Cody phoned our office and requested that a copy of PG&E’s Rebuttal Testimony on A. 12-03­
026 be sent to you. In response to your request, see attachments.

Thank you.
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